## DAFTAR PUSTAKA

- Al Jazeera. (2018, Agustus). "I carry yaba to survive": Rohingya and Bangladesh's meth trade.
  - https://www.aljazeera.com/indepth/features/carry-yaba-survive-rohingya-bangladesh-meth-trade-180818115319992.html
- Anadolu Agency. (2019, Agustus). *INFOGRAPHIC Top Rohingya-hosting*countries. https://www.aa.com.tr/en/asia-pacific/infographic-top-rohingya-hosting-countries/1563674
- Anjum, I. (2020). The Crux of Transnational Yaba- Trafficking Nexus in

  Bangladesh: Explaining the Reasons and Advocating Counter- Strategies.

  International Journal of Research and Scientific Innovation, 13–20.
- Banerjee, S. (2020). The Rohingya Crisis and its Impact on Bangladesh-Myanmar Relations. *ORF Issue Brief No. 396*, 1–18.
- Bashar, I. (t.t.). Impact of the Rohingya Crisis on the Threat Landscape at the Myanmar-Bangladesh Border. 29–42.
- Benar News. (2019, Maret 8). Minister: Bangladesh Spends \$300 Million Per Month on Rohingya Refugees.
  - https://www.benarnews.org/english/news/bengali/bangladesh-rohingya-03082019153451.html
- Bepler, S. (2018). The Rohingya conflict: Genesis, current situation and geopolitical aspects. *Pacific Geographies*, 4–10.

- Bertelsmann Stiftung Transformation Index. (2020). *BTI 2020 Country Report— Bangladesh* (hlm. 1–39). Bertelsmann Stiftung.
- BIMSTEC. (t.t.). About BIMSTEC. https://bimstec.org/?page\_id=189
- Bloomberg CityLab. (2019, September 28). *The World's Largest Refugee Camp Is Becoming a Real City*. https://www.bloomberg.com/news/articles/201909-27/how-the-rohingya-refugee-camp-turned-into-a-city
- Dhaka Tribune. (2017a, Oktober). "If we can feed 160m, we can also feed 700,000 Rohingya refugees."

  https://www.dhakatribune.com/bangladesh/2017/09/12/bangladesh-can
  - feed-700000-rohingya-refugees/
- Dhaka Tribune. (2017b, Desember). Yaba smugglers entering Bangladesh in disguise of displaced Rohingyas.
  - https://www.dhakatribune.com/bangladesh/crime/2017/12/06/yaba-smugglers-entering-bangladesh-disguise-displaced-rohingyas/
- Dhaka Tribune. (2018a, Mei). Cox's Bazar forestland may entirely disappear by 2019.
  - https://www.dhakatribune.com/bangladesh/environment/2018/05/20/cox-s-bazar-forestland-may-entirely-disappear-by-2019
- Dhaka Tribune. (2018b, Juni 28). *Rohingya camps: The new yaba storehouse*. https://www.dhakatribune.com/bangladesh/2018/06/02/rohingya-camps-the-new-yaba-storehouse
- Dhaka Tribune. (2018c, September 28). PM Hasina at UNGA: UN-Myanmar deal must end Rohingya crisis.

- https://www.dhakatribune.com/bangladesh/foreign-affairs/2018/09/28/pm-hasina-for-effective-implementation-of-un-myanmar-deal-to-end-rohingya-crisis
- Dhaka Tribune. (2019a, Januari 29). *Inside the Bhashan Char plan for Rohingyas*. https://www.dhakatribune.com/bangladesh/rohingyacrisis/2019/01/29/inside-the-bhashan-char-plan-for-rohingyas
- Dhaka Tribune. (2019b, Februari 20). Smugglers are now using unprotected rivers to transport yaba consignments.

  https://www.dhakatribune.com/bangladesh/crime/2019/02/20/smugglers-are-now-using-unprotected-rivers-to-transport-yaba-consignments
- Gunawan, Y. (2020). THE ANALYSIS OF NON-REFOULEMENT PRINCIPLE

  TOWARDS ROHINGYA REFUGEES IN BANGLADESH. *Lambung*Mangkurat Law Journal, 13–24.
- Harm Reduction International. (2019). Submission to The Committee Against

  Torture 67th Session (22 July 9 August 2019).
- Holsti, K. J. (1995). *International Politics: A Framework for Analysis*. Prentice-Hall International.
- Human Rights Watch. (2018a). *Bangladesh is Not My Country*. Human Rights Watch.
- Human Rights Watch. (2018b, Desember). *Bangladesh: Violent Campaign*\*Targets Opposition. https://www.hrw.org/news/2018/12/22/bangladesh-violent-campaign-targets-opposition

- Human Rights Watch. (2019a). World Report 2019: Myanmar. https://www.hrw.org/world-report/2019/country-chapters/myanmar-burma
- Human Rights Watch. (2019b, September 7). *Bangladesh: Clampdown on Rohingya Refugees*. https://www.hrw.org/news/2019/09/07/bangladesh-clampdown-rohingya-refugees
- Imran, H. F. A., & Mian, Md. N. (2014). The Rohingya Refugees in Bangladesh:
  A Vulnerable Group in Law and Policy. *Journal of Studies in Social Sciences*.
- India Today. (2018, November 30). Sheikh Hasina government in Bangladesh means safer India. https://www.indiatoday.in/mail-today/story/sheikh-hasina-government-in-bangladesh-means-safer-india-1419770-2018-12-30
- International Crisis Group. (2016, April 11). *Political Conflict, Extremism and Criminal Justice in Bangladesh*. https://www.crisisgroup.org/asia/south-asia/bangladesh/political-conflict-extremism-and-criminal-justice-bangladesh
- Kegley, C. W., & Blanton, S. L. (2011). World Politics Trend and Transformation. Suzzane Jeans.
- Khuda, K. E. (2020). The impacts and challenges to host country Bangladesh due to sheltering the Rohingya refugees. *Cogent Social Sciences*, 1–12.
- Lintner, B. (t.t.). *Religious Extremism and Nationalism*. 413–436.
- Ministry of Finance Bangladesh. (2019). *Bangladesh Economic Review 2019* (hlm. 1–9). Government of Bangladesh.

- Neranjan, K., & Shetty, S. (2019). From Encounter to Exodus: The Rohingya Muslims of Myanmar. *The Yale Review of International Studies*, 1–39.
- New Indian Express. (2020, April 28). Bangladesh alone can't take

  responsibilities of Rohingya refugees: Foreign Minister.

  https://www.newindianexpress.com/world/2020/apr/28/bangladesh-alone-cant-take-responsibilities-of-rohingya-refugees-foreign-minister2136539.html
- Norwegian Refugee Council. (2019, Agustus). *Trapped in the world's largest refugee camp*. https://www.nrc.no/perspectives/2019/trapped-in-the-worlds-largest-refugee-camp/
- OpIndia. (2019, September 6). Bangladesh to UN aid agencies: Support relocation of Rohingyas to Bhasan Char island or leave the country. https://www.opindia.com/2019/09/bangladesh-to-un-aid-agencies-support-relocation-of-rohingyas-to-bhasan-char-island-or-leave-the-country/
- Reuters. (2018, November 15). Rohingya repatriation process stalls amid refugee protests, recriminations. https://www.reuters.com/article/us-myanmar-rohingya-bangladesh/rohingya-repatriation-process-stalls-amid-refugee-protests-recriminations-idUSKCN1NJ2K1
- Reuters. (2019, September 3). Bangladesh blocks internet services in Rohingya refugee camps. https://www.reuters.com/article/us-bangladesh-rohingya-idUSKCN1VO1WQ
- Statista. (2020). *Bangladesh: Trade balance from 2009 to 2019*. https://www.statista.com/statistics/438371/trade-balance-of-

- bangladesh/#:~:text=Trade% 20balance% 20of% 20Bangladesh% 202019&t ext=Trade% 20balance% 20is% 20the% 20value,the% 20value% 20of% 20im ported% 20goods.&text=In% 202019% 2C% 20Bangladesh's% 20trade% 20d eficit,around
- Statistic Department Bangladesh Bank. (2019). Foreign Direct Investment in Bangladesh—Survey Report January-June, 2019. Bangladesh Bank.
- Sugiyono. (2013). Metodelogi Penelitian Kuantitatif, Kualitatif Dan R&D.

  Alfabeta.
- Taufiq, H. A. (2019). Rohingya Refugee Crisis and the State of Insecurity in Bangladesh. *Research Gate*, 145–180.
- The Conversation. (2017, September 21). *The history of the persecution of Myanmar's Rohingya*. https://theconversation.com/the-history-of-the-persecution-of-myanmars-rohingya-84040
- The Daily Star. (2019, September 1). Rohingya Camps in Cox's Bazar: Activities of 41 NGOs halted for 'misdeeds.'
  - https://www.thedailystar.net/frontpage/rohingya-camps-coxs-bazar-activities-41-ngos-halted-misdeeds-
  - 1793728#:~:text=They%20are%3A%20Mukti%20Cox's%20Bazar,Samity%2C%20and%20Nanijaan%20Aftabi%20Foundation.
- The Economic Times. (2019, Januari 20). How Sheikh Hasina changed

  Bangladesh from a basket case to a middle income country.

  https://economictimes.indiatimes.com/news/international/business/how-

- sheikh-hasina-changed-bangladesh-from-a-basket-case-to-a-middle-income-country/articleshow/67603020.cms?from=mdr
- The Global Economy. (2020). *Bangladesh: Political stability*. https://www.theglobaleconomy.com/Bangladesh/wb\_political\_stability/
- The Guardian. (2014, Januari 6). Bangladesh election violence throws country deeper into turmoil.
  - https://www.theguardian.com/world/2014/jan/06/bangladesh-election-violence-awami-league
- The Guardian. (2018, Oktober). *Rohingyas to be repatriated despite UN genocide warning*. https://www.theguardian.com/world/2018/oct/30/bangladesh-and-myanmar-agree-to-start-rohingya-repatriation-in-mid-november
- The Guardian. (2019, Maret 1). Rohingya crisis: Bangladesh says it will not accept any more Myanmar refugees.
  - https://www.theguardian.com/world/2019/mar/01/rohingya-crisis-bangladesh-says-it-will-not-accept-any-more-myanmar-refugees
- The Indian Express. (2019, September 13). Failed Rohingya repatriation from Bangladesh to Myanmar: A status check.
  - https://indianexpress.com/article/explained/explained-failed-rohingyarepatriation-from-bangladesh-to-myanmar-a-status-check-5990560/
- The Print. (2019, Oktober). *Bangladesh is booming and here's why—PM Sheikh Hasina explains*. https://theprint.in/opinion/bangladesh-booming-pm-sheikh-hasina-explains/300843/

- The Washington Post. (2019, September 30). *The Rohingya crisis can't stay*\*\*Bangladesh's burden, prime minister says.

  https://www.washingtonpost.com/world/2019/09/30/rohingya-crisis-cant-stay-bangladeshs-problem-prime-minister-says/
- Trust.org. (2018, April 18). Bangladesh wants to move 100,000 Rohingya refugees to a remote island in June.

  https://news.trust.org/item/20180417130451-j2mvp/
- Ullah, A. A. (2011). Rohingya Refugees to Bangladesh: Historical Exclusions and Contemporary Marginalization. *Journal of Immigrant & Refugee Studies*, 139–161.
- UNDP. (2018). *Impacts of The Rohingya Refugee Influx on Host Communities*.

  United Nations Development Program.
- UNHCR. (t.t.). Refugee Convention 1951.
- UNHCR. (2018a). BANGLADESH REFUGEE EMERGENCY Population factsheet. UNHCR.
- UNHCR. (2018b). Submission by the United Nations High Commissioner for Refugees For the Office of the High Commissioner for Human Rights' Compilation Report. 1–18.
- UNHCR. (2019a). Bangladesh. Kutupalong expanded and made safer by UNHCR and partners.
- UNHCR. (2019b, Juli 17). BANGLADESH REFUGEE EMERGENCY Refugee population density. https://data2.unhcr.org/en/documents/details/70358

- UNOCHA. (2019). Rohingya Refugee Crisis. https://www.unocha.org/rohingya-refugee-crisis#:~:text=These%20people%20found%20temporary%20shelter,in%20Ukhiya%20and%20Teknaf%20Upazilas.
- VOA News. (2018, Juli 27). Rohingya Refugees Reject Bangladesh Plan to Move to Remote Island. https://www.voanews.com/east-asia-pacific/rohingya-refugees-reject-bangladesh-plan-move-remote-island
- Washington Post. (2019, September 11). Bangladesh, growing tired of hosting Rohingya refugees, puts new squeeze on the teeming camps.

  https://www.washingtonpost.com/world/asia\_pacific/bangladesh-growing-tired-of-hosting-rohingya-refugees-puts-new-squeeze-on-a-displaced-minority/2019/09/10/4488cfb4-cfd5-11e9-a620-0a91656d7db6\_story.html
- World Bank. (2014, Juni 1). Can political stability hurt economic growth?

  https://blogs.worldbank.org/endpovertyinsouthasia/can-political-stability-hurt-economicgrowth#:~:text=Economic%20growth%20and%20political%20stability,go
  vernment%20collapse%20and%20political%20unrest.
- World Bank. (2020). GDP growth (annual %)—Bangladesh.

  https://data.worldbank.org/indicator/NY.GDP.MKTP.KD.ZG?end=2019&
  locations=BD&start=2010&view=chart